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MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 

TEEN CENTER 
5107 ASTOR AVENUE, COMMERCE, CALIFORNIA 

 
MONDAY, JANUARY 8, 2018 AT 7:00 PM 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Rodriguez at 
7:10 p.m. 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
AND INVOCATION 

Vice Chairperson Sainz led those present in the salute to the flag 
and invocation. 
 

ROLL CALL Chairperson  Rodriguez  
Vice Chairperson             Sainz 
Commissioner  Arroyo, Rivera, Trandifur  
 
Absent                              None                                
 

WELCOME/INTRODRUCTIONS  
PUBLIC COMMENT  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES Chairperson Rodriguez made a motion to approve the minutes of 

the Regular Scheduled Meeting of December 11, 2017, Vice 
Chairperson Sainz seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously.     
 

STRATEGIZE FOR AN ANTI-
BULLYING EVENT 
 

The Commission continued to share ideas on how to implement 
an anti-bullying event.  

MENTORING EVENT      The Commission continued to plan a mentoring event and have 
requested that Senior Recreation Leader Lilianna Magana lead 
them in this process.  Ms. Magana provided suggestions and 
recommends bringing Career Day back to the Teen Center.  The 
Commission will seek approval from the Assistant Director of 
Parks and Recreation Adolfo Marquez to gain support and 
assistance.  
    

STAFF REPORTS Due to the retirement of Teen Center Supervisor and 
Commission Liaison Lucinda Blancarte, Senior Recreation 
Leader Liliana Magana reported on the following: 

 
The attendance at the Teen Center throughout the winter 
break was extremely high.   
 
12/26 – 29 - Pre-Teen Week at Camp Commerce was a hit 
and there were 41 participants.  For those that did not go to 
Camp Commerce, the Teen Center offered a variety of 
activities.    
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12/27 - Children’s Holiday Faire at Bandini Park 
 
1/12   - Aladdin at the Pantages - Family trip $39 
 

 
COMMISSION REPORTS Vice Chairperson Sainz reported that she attended the Mayor’s 

Posada and was extremely proud to say that there was a big 
turnout.  It was a very nice event with many volunteers.   She 
assisted with the Commerce Deserves Better craft table.   
 
Commissioner Rivera reported that she has been accepted to 
San Francisco State.   
 
Commissioner Trandifur reported that he attended events at the 
Teen Center and had a good time.  
 

ADJOURNMENT There being no further business, Chairperson Rodriguez 
adjourned the meeting at 7:44 p.m. until February 5, 2018, at 7 
p.m. at the Teen Center. 

 


